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TOPICS 
 

 ADRC participated in the 14th annual meeting of the Working Group on 
Disaster Risk Reduction focused on “Disseminating and Sharing Data on Disaster 
Risk Reduction.” This event, organized by the UNESCAP/WMO Typhoon  
Committee and the National Disaster Management Research Institute (NDMI), 
was held in Ulsan, Republic of Korea from 18 June to 21 June 2019. The main 
objective of the meeting was to allow members to share information on their  
typhoon-related technologies and policies. Some 30 participants from member 
countries and relevant organizations, including ADRC, reported on their recent 
technologies and policies. The WMO and NDMI gave presentations on their DRR 
information systems as well. ADRC gave a presentation on the typhoons that 
struck Japan in 2018. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

●Promoting Cooperation with Affiliated Institutions 
 
ADRC Participates in the 6th Earthquake 
Technology Expo in OSAKA 
 
 The 6th Earthquake Technology Expo was 
held in Osaka on 6-7 June 2019. The Expo  
attracted more than 12,000 visitors representing 
private companies and research institutions in the 
disaster management field. ADRC provided the  
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latest disaster information from Asia and highlighted specific disaster risk reduction projects, such as the 
“Sentinel Asia” project. This Expo was a great opportunity to promote the work of ADRC. 
 
 

Continued 


